Township of La Vallee

Newsletter
Website: lavallee.ca Septemberl8, 2018

MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 2018

Location: The Township of La Vallee Municipal Office, 56 Church Road, Devlin.
Advance Poll: Saturday, October 13, 2018 from 12 p.m. (noon) to 5:00 p.m.
Election Day: Monday, October 22, 2018 from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Thank you
The Township of La Vallee wishes to express their appreciation to Elaine Soucy and Elaine

Hughes for helping out in the municipal office this summer.

Tax Payments

When making a payment on your taxes at the municipal office, please bring either your tax
bill or the part on the bottom of the bill with all the tax information. Employees working in
the municipal office do not know all the residents of the municipality and if required to look
this information up by name and roll number it will take some time so please be patient.
Also, please be aware that 1f making tax payments on line there could be a delay in when the
payment is received by the township. Always best to check with your bank. Reminder that
your tax roll number is your account number for on line payments and that the payment will
be applied to that roll number.

Landfill

Please be advised that if you are using a dump trailer to bring garbage to the dump, you are
still required to separate your garbage. If this becomes a problem a fee may be put on these
trailers. Please ask Attendant if you have questions on what has to be separated.

Burning Permits
With the cooler weather creeping upon us we would like to remind our residents that a valid
fire permit is required for your outdoor woodstove.

2018 Cash Calendars

The La Vallee Fire Department is selling Cash Calendars again this year. Calendars are
available from any local firefighter, municipal office or during the door to door education &
smoke/co alarm check campaign. Price is $30.

REMEMBER: ONLY WORKING SMOKE
ALARMS SAVE LIVES



